

Note to file – CORA BH

1/31/24

Since receiving an email from CORA's attorney this morning and consulting our solicitor, we have been advised to cancel the exit inspection that was scheduled for 1:00 p.m. today at Blue Heron.

I called Ed Wieland, CORA GM to inform him that the 1:00 was canceled and we would follow up with an email to the corassociation24@gmail.com address with further information as it is provided.

Ed asked about returning the keys and I told him to hold off until we had received further guidance.

He also apologized a few times for the "couple of board members" who pursued the legal route, and how the attorney was slow, the timing of it all, etc., as he had hoped we could have resolved this more amenably.